
Oak Hill
Cemetery

For the protection of our Oak Hill Family and 
our contractors, we will close the Mausoleum 

beginning Monday, June 22 at 8am. It will remain 
closed for 2 weeks as we work to complete the 

renovation process.
During the renovation, we will remove vases 

and flowers from the crypts. Once taken down, 
we will label each vase and store them until the 
renovation is completed. The vases will then be 

put back up in the proper place.
We hope each of you will work with us during this time 

and please excuse our mess.


